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Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 04:06PM
Subject:  Abaco Operations Items/Equipment

For Follow up: ¥ Urgent Priority.Follow up on 06/22/2020

Mr Stubbs,

It has been a while now since an initial probe into the whereabouts of equipment/items that was sent to
Abaco during hurricane Dorian. To my knowledge, this matter is still outstanding and the concern for me, is
that I have not seen any of the sent items, for the exception of two (2) portable generators, nor have I
heard any further discussions regarding this matter.

I am also concerned, that if this situation is not concluded soon, that I could be factored into this equation
since being the Abaco Operations Manager since March of 2020.

I patiently await you response in this matter of great urgency.

Regards,
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